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Testimony:

Our daughter, who is in her mid-30s, has made the decision to not have children due to
concerns about climate change. She believes it would be unethical to bring a child into a world
that will inevitably experience turmoil in the next 60+ years. Climate change is affecting her and
all of us at present, and it will undoubtedly become even more severe. It is our responsibility to
take action to address climate change, and passing these four bills is one of the steps we can
take.


